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The General Government Subcommittee recommends that the Joint Committee on Ways 

and Means acknowledge the receipt of a progress report on the Construction Contractors 

Board’s Work Plan and to direct CCB to report back to the Emergency Board in May, 

2014.  

 

A budget note from the 2013 regular session directed CCB to provide a progress report 

on a work plan that was presented to the Subcommittee. The Acting Administrator for 

the CCB presented the report and noted that she and the board will be conducting a 

more thorough review of the agency. 

 

The report consisted of topics such as residential continuing education reforms, 

residential and commercial developer licenses, new contractor workshops, development 

of additional IT applications, the central business registry, and the statewide disciplinary 

database.  

 

The Subcommittee discussed some particulars of the report related to the future for the 

handyman licensure and how it may affect restoration firms.  

 

The General Government Subcommittee recommends approval of the request. 
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